
Cheers to 50 Years!
Peninsula Players Theatre would like to thank

and congratulate the Wisconsin Arts Board for its 
continued support and service! 

Since 1973, the Wisconsin Arts Board, our state's

arts agency, has been nurturing creativity, cultivating 

expression, promoting the arts, supporting the arts

in education, stimulating community and

economic development, and serving as a 

resource for people of every culture and heritage.

Investing in your community's imagination for 50 years.

www.artsboard.wisconsin.gov


